
  City Council Report 
 

Date: October 20, 2014  

To: City Council 

Through: Alex Deshuk, Manager of Technology and Innovation 

From: Edward Quedens, MPA, C.P.M., CPPO, Business Services Director 
 Matt Bauer, MBA, CPPO, CPPB, CPSM, Procurement Administrator 

Subject: Ratification of the Emergency Purchase of Repairs to JCB Loader as 
requested by the Fleet Services Department (Citywide) 

 
Purpose and Recommendation 
 

Council is requested to ratify and approve emergency repairs to a JCB Wheel Loader as 
recommended.   
 
Fleet Services and Purchasing recommend ratifying the emergency purchase in the 
amount of $33,404.29 from Forklift Exchange Inc. dba Flaksa JCB. 
 
Background / Discussion 
 
In July, one of the City’s JCB 416 HT Wheel Loaders was involved in a soft rollover.  
The Rollover Protection System (ROPS) prevented serious injury to the operator but 
was damaged in the incident. 
 
Staff was unable to locate a similar loader with a 4-in-1 bucket to use while repairs were 
to be completed.  Repairs by the original manufacturer’s local dealer, Forklift Exchange, 
were requested as an emergency during the Council’s summer break because the 
loader is a piece of equipment used during potential monsoon response.   
 
The emergency purchase was approved by the Fleet Services Director and by the City 
Manager’s Office.   
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
The emergency repairs are funded by the Energy Resources Department’s operating 
budget. 
 
Coordinated With 
 
Fleet Services and Purchasing  
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RATIFICATION FOR THE EMERGENCY REPAIRS TO A JCB WHEEL LOADER  
 

Forklift Exchange, Inc. dba Flaska JCB 
 Phoenix, AZ  

 

Description 

 
Repairs to JCB 416 HT Wheel Loader per Service Quote #100303 dated July 24, 
2014 (#1970) 
 
Labor $5,895.00 
Materials $25,401.01 
Tax $2,108.28 
Total $33,404.29 

 
 


